

Glen Canyon Dam Adaptive Management Program  
 Technical Work Group Meeting  
 May 16-17, 2002

**Action Items**

No.	Item	Status
1	Randy will check with Barry Wirth on preparing a press release for releases over Memorial Day weekend.	Done.
2	Ted Melis will provide the raw data from the 1990 experimental flows to the TWG. (This was data collected by the USGS WRD but hasn't been interpreted or published.)	Ted said he met with Nancy Hornewer last week and she assured him that by the end of the fiscal year (Sept 02), she will try and have an inventory of all that data. It's a matter of trying to find physical records and she is working on that as part of her assignment to come up with a list of what should be available.
3	TWG to provide comments on the SCORE Report to Steve Gloss by <b>June 15, 2002</b> .	Steve said he received <b>3</b> comments (Gary Burton, Bill Davis, and Bill Persons). He said the SCORE Report has been on hold given all the work involved with the proposed experimental flow. He will respond to those comments and try and get back on track as time permits. John Shields requested Steve forward all the comments to the TWG members as well.  <b>Action Item:</b> Steve Gloss will forward all comments he receives on the SCORE Report to the TWG.
4	Steve Gloss will send a copy of Allan Haden's unpublished manuscript (GCMRC's Draft Report of the Aquatic Protocol Evaluation Program Panel, pg. 13) to John Shields.	John said he hasn't received yet. Steve said he had a copy of what he believed the subject paper was and will discuss with John later today.
5	TWG Members to provide comments on the FY 2004 Budget to Steve Gloss by <b>May 31, 2002</b> .	Steve said the TWG comments were used to revise the FY04 Budget that was presented to the AMWG at the July 17-18, 2002, meeting.
6	TWG members to provide comments on the "Draft Integrated Water Quality Program Plan, FY 2002-2007" to Steve Gloss by <b>July 1, 2002</b> .	Steve said he only received comments from Bill Davis which he will circulate to the TWG. As he recalled, Bill's and CREDA's comments were largely to do with the balance of Lake Powell and downstream activities and perhaps a lack or as clear a definition as might be desirable of what exactly was going to be done downstream. He said the GCMRC probably needs to have a meeting with Bill and some staff from the USBR to try and resolve some of the issues.
7	Bill will send an e-mail message to the members of the Non-native Fish Control Group for the purpose of 1) electing a new chairman of the group, and 2) continue working on the recommendation process.	He has a paper that he, Rich Valdez, and Tim Hoffman did in 1999 and presented at the workshop on non-native control and feels it is a good starting point. He hopes the AHC can review it and add a few pages. He sent copies of the paper to the group but said he would send again if needed. He asked that the AHC members get with him over lunch and try and figure out a time for a conference call or a meeting in order to get a draft document ready for TWG review prior to the AMWG meeting in January 2003.